
 

 
 

             

  

 

 

 

 

Keep more of your money with your RRSP 

The RRSP contribution deadline for the 2016 tax year is 
March 1, 2017. 

Your RRSP is a smart way to save – you get tax relief 
because your contributions are deducted from your income 
each year and your savings grow tax-free until they’re 
withdrawn. When you save in your group RRSP, you’re also 
benefitting from typically lower fees.  

It’s easy to make a contribution: 

 Check the Notice of Assessment you received after filing 
your taxes last year to see how much RRSP contribution 
room you may have. Can’t find it? Get a copy here.  

 Complete the form at www.formsforsaving.com and mail 
it with your cheque to the address on the form.  

 Or use online banking to quickly make your contribution 
or transfer in a lump sum.  

If you have any questions, call Access Line at 1-800-724-3402, 
weekdays from 5 a.m. to 5 p.m. PST.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

http://www.cra-arc.gc.ca/tx/ndvdls/tpcs/ncm-tx/ssmnt-eng.html
https://formsforsaving.com/
http://www.brainshark.com/grs/onlinebanking

